
NOTICE OF
SCHEDULED MEETING

The University of Pittsburgh –
of  the  Commonwealth
System of Higher Education –
hereby  gives  notice  that  a
Public Meeting of the Property
and Facilities Committee will
be  held  on  September  24,
2024, beginning at 4:00 p.m.
This meeting will take place in
Room  2700  of  Posvar  Hall,
located  at  230  S.  Bouquet
Street,  on  the  University’s
Pittsburgh  campus,  and
virtually.  Members  of  the
University community, public,
and  media  can  view  a
livestream at pi.tt/YouTube.


